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Hello to all
We have very limited opening for holiday club this Christmas due to how the dates fall.

We would appreciate it if you could let us know your requirements for childcare on the dates below.
Please let us know by Friday 8th December 2023 to enable us to plan our staffing. 
If your child attends Playgroup, please confirm if you need their place to continue over the holidays.
TimTin reserve the right to close on those days with 2 children or less booked in as it is unsustainable financially. Please also be advised that if you reserve a place and do not cancel it before Friday 8th December 2023, we will have to charge for that place. This will also apply for places booked after this date. 
We have been very busy in recent holiday clubs and numbers are limited, so again, book early to avoid disappointment.
Thank you
Name of child..............................................................................Age of child..............................
Contact name...................................................................................................................................
Contact telephone number............................................................................................................
	
	All Day 8am to 6pm (£30.50)(2 year olds and under £34.50 to £37.50)
	9.15am – 3.15pm / 9am to 3pm (6 hours) (£22.50) )(2 year olds and under £28.50)
	Other hours (please specify) (£4.50 per hour)

	Thurs 21st  December
	
	
	

	Fri 22nd December

	
	
	

	Tues 2nd January


	
	
	


TimTin Playgroup & Kids Club Tel. 01526 378627
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